REDINGTON FROGNAL NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

10 October, 2018

Dear Mr. Young,

It is clear that the very large house proposed to span the rear gardens of 4 and 4A Lindfield Avenue is not eligible for classification as Permitted Development. It would cause substantial harm to the setting of the Conservation Area, without any commensurate public benefit.

Development of rear gardens is also contrary to policies BGI and BD of the emerging Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan.

The Forum wish to object in the strongest possible terms.

Kind regards,

Chair

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum

www.redfrogforum.org